
“Great things in business are never done by one person; they're done by a team of people.”  
-Steve Jobs 

Dear Friends of Legacy Magnet Academy: 

Located in the heart of Tustin Legacy near the historical Marine Corps Air Station Tustin Hangars, 
Legacy Magnet Academy is Tustin Unified School District’s newest school.  Legacy is a 6th – 12th-
grade magnet school focusing on Technology, Innovation, Design, and Entrepreneurship (TIDE). 

On Saturday, April 13, 2024, Legacy Magnet Academy will host its 2nd annual Gala benefitting 
the newly constructed gymnasium. The funds from this year’s event will continue to build upon 
the classrooms and the fitness centers inside the gymnasium. 

We are organizing a silent auction to help continue the funding of gym equipment as well as classroom 
equipment for the various classrooms in the gym.  Please consider supporting our event by donating 
gift certificates, merchandise, a service or an experience to be used for the silent auction at our Gala.  

As the Parent Teacher Organization, we aim to provide a well-rounded experience and education for 
all our students. Providing them with a state-of-the-art gymnasium and equipment ensures that we help 
them prepare for the future with their health and well being as a priority.  

Legacy Magnet Academy PTO is a non-profit organization, and our Tax ID number is:  
85-2252507 

We will gladly pick up your donation or you may drop it off during office hours at Legacy Magnet 
Academy Office at 15500 Legacy Road, Tustin, Ca 92782 along with the attached donation form.  

Please keep this letter as a record of your receipt.  

You may also contact us at gala@legacypto.org  for any questions or concerns.  

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

             Carmel Ryan  Dr. Jennifer Harrison 
PTO President           Principal 



1550 Legacy Road 
Tustin, CA 92782 

Tel: 714-430-2088 
Fax: 714-430-2288 

Legacy Magnet Academy Gala Benefiting Equipment for the New Gymnasium  

Donation Form 

Donor name/company: _______________________________________________________________ 

Donor’s contact info: ______________________________ Email _____________________________ 

Donated item description: _____________________________________________________________ 

Value: ______________________       

Please return this form with your donation to: 
Legacy Magnet Academy PTO 
c/o Gala Committee 
15500 Legacy Rd 
Tustin, CA 92782 

Or email to gala@legacypto.org 

If you would like us to pick up your donation, please contact our Gala Committee Chair Pia Lewis at 
gala@legacypto.org  Thank you  


